ottawa, 19th April. 1911,

Referring to your telegram of the 15th instent,re-
lative to ghe supvlies for the Fort Nelson Indians, I beg to
state that the Hudson's Bay Compsny was asked to deliver the
goods on the 1st August next, but the Commissioner could not
guarantee this and thought that the 15th 1s as early as de-
livery can be mede, 1t is, howaver, possible that they will

be there on time,
If the goods have not arrived on the lst of August,
you may draw on the Company's stock at Fort.Nelson for what
is absolutely necessary for iasue duting the payments, and
you cen nrfango to replace theee suprlies when the Departmentéis

are rdoeived.

Your obedient servant,

v.B.L.Donaldd Esq., ¥.D.,
Indian Agent,
@rouard, Alta.

‘Dept. of Indian & Northern Affairs, Letterbook,
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